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W/E 07th May 2021 

 
Dear All, 
 
Over the past few weeks, as COVID-19 restrictions ease, we have a growing number of external agencies working 
with the school. These include our Dorset County Educational Challenge Lead, our Dorset County SEN Provision Lead 
and our School’s Evaluation Partner (there are many more on top of these). I am really proud to say that the 
feedback has been unanimously positive with so many comments on what a fantastic staff we have here. I consider 
myself extremely lucky to have such a hardworking and dedicated team who care so much about your children and 
the school!        
 
Congratulations to all pupils for their performance in a PE Sprint Challenge which they completed last week. In the 
whole of Dorset, we were in the top four schools in every year group with our Year 5 pupils winning their challenge: 
amazing. 

 
Non School Uniform Day 14 May 2021 in support of #WillDoes Charity  
The #Willdoes charity is dedicated to the memory of William Paddy, a local boy who sadly lost his life at the age 
of 14; his energy lives on through his charity #Willdoes. The charity is holding a Dorset Schools Non-Uniform Day 
on Friday 14th May to support its promotion of education, physical health, mental health and social inclusion. 
Could voluntary donations please be made via:  
 

https://www.willdoes.co.uk/donate 
 
Sherborne Community Aid Network 
Please see the attached leaflet which gives details about Sherborne Community Aid Network which has been set up  
to help those families and individuals in financial difficulties. 
 
1 ½ & 2 Litre Plastic Bottles 

As a reminder, we are still collecting 1 ½ and 2 litre - washed and de-papered - plastic Pepsi (other brands are 
acceptable) bottles to complete our green-greenhouse. 
 
Swimming Contribution  
Another reminder: we are asking that parents contribute £25 per child to offset ASSA’s funding of our swimming 
programme. This will enable each child to swim daily for 20 – 30 minutes for the 6 weeks period. Could you please 
pay the voluntary contribution via Sims Pay by Thursday 27th May. 
 
 
 
Take care, 
 

Nigel Roberts 
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